## **EXHIBIT H**

## Gary, Laura

Cc:

From: Cynthia Hall [legcvh@langate.gsu.edu]
Sent: Wednesday, April 29, 2009 12:48 PM

To: Patricia Dixon; Jennifer Esposito; John Murphy; Jacob Selwood; Diana Barber; Kathryn

Hartgrove; Ralph LaRossa; Amira Jarmakani Swift, Kristen; Gary, Laura; Barbara Swint

Subject: Copyright policy workshop

Each of you has asked about future dates of the USG copyright policy workshop. I am meeting with a faculty member today at 1 pm to discuss the policy (basically do the training on a more intimate basis), and you are each more than welcome to come (again, this is late notice, but I had a meeting canceled this afternoon). I am trying to schedule another university-wide training for May 12-15 as well. Are there any particularly good/bad days for you? If so, let me know and I'll try to schedule around them so you can come.

If you have any specific questions, please CALL (not email) my office, and I'll try to answer them or return your call as soon as I can.

For those who need the link to the new policy and associated web pages, it is  ${\tt www.usg.edu/copyright}$  .

Thanks. Cynthia

Cynthia V. Hall Assistant Legal Advisor Office of Legal Affairs Georgia State University P.O. Box 3987 Atlanta, GA 30302-3987 Phone 404-413-0500 Fax 404-413-0518 Email cynthiahall@gsu.edu